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LLP is excited to embark on a new year filled with fresh experiences, promising opportunities
for growth, the addition of talented team members, and the warm welcome of new faces into
our GoldStar family! As the days gradually lengthen, we look forward to increasing our
outdoor activities, placing a strong emphasis on community safety skills. Our focus will
include learning about street safety, fostering kindness to the environment, and discovering
enjoyable ways to engage with the community while promoting physical activity!

In the spirit of a new beginning, we believe there's no better time to return to the
fundamentals and prioritize self-improvement. That's why we've committed to intensifying
our efforts in developing essential life skills for our learners. The exploration of self-care is a
diverse journey, and we're genuinely thrilled to understand our learners' needs and advocate
for strategies that contribute to our collective well-being, happiness, and emotional
regulation. Anticipate unparalleled growth from us in 2024!
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e 1/31- Union Station ,

Volunteer work every week:

Mondays - Soles for Souls
Wednesdays - Arc Thrift Stores
Thursdays - Goat Farm
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Wishing you a joyful New Year from LWP! We eagerly antici'ijatefﬁoarking on a fresh
year filled with incredible opportunities, meaningful connections, and boundless
growth. Your steadfast support during the transformations of 2023 at GLO means the
world to us, and we are confident that our future shines brighter than ever.

In the upcoming year, LWP remains committed to engaging in weekly volunteer
activities, and we encourage all our friends to join us. These outings provide a platform
to enhance various skills, including pre-vocational skills, social skills, and community
safety skills. Additionally, we will continue tailoring our afternoon adaptive living skills
sessions daily to ensure each participant is making progress toward their unique goals at
GLO.

If there are specific skills you'd like us to emphasize during this time, please let us know.
We are more than happy to customize our focus to meet the individual needs and goals
of each participant. Excitement abounds as we continue to GROW and GLO, looking
forward to a fantastic new year with LWP!
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Moving forward we will be having the GoldStar Globe
quarterly. You will have your next newsletter in April 2024!

January is the month we are truly hoping to be able to utilize
more of the GoldStar’s building. More updates to come on this
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